
Submitter: Jeremiah Freeman 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

Senate Committee On Rules, 

 

As an Oregon resident and voter, I am adamantly opposed to SB210. Making voting 

in-person the standard and removing or reducing voting by mail is a blatant attempt 

to suppress the vote. 

 

There has been no credible proof of fraud in any of our elections and Oregon has 

consistently had higher turnouts during elections ever since instating vote by mail. 

 

I do not support this in any way and would be ashamed to see it passed in order to 

kowtow to an administration that is openly lawless and biased. I am ashamed that it 

has even made it to committee. 


